
 
 

 
 

 

 

Governor and Mrs. Terence R. McAuliffe 
 

cordially invite you to a reception in celebration of  
 

Black History Month 
 

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 
 

Five o’clock to six-thirty in the evening 
 

The Executive Mansion 
Richmond, Virginia 

 
Kindly respond to rsvpexecutivemansion@governor.virginia.gov  
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